
Hi there,  

 

I wanted to share that I'm in support of bill: SB 795. I'm a mother of a Deaf boy and if it weren't for Deaf 

adults helping make decisions and overseeing programs and the educations of Deaf students I would be 

at a loss. I'm hearing and only know this experience. To have Deaf adults working within the Department 

of Human Services would tremendously help bridge the gap between hearing and Deaf people.  

 

Thanks, 

 

Amanda Hvass 

GBYS Coordinator & Parent Guide 

www.handsandvoicesor.org 

 

http://www.handsandvoicesor.org/

